Filipino WorkersLaunch ‘Bomber for Bataan' Fund

By Telephoneto THE NEW YORK TIMES.

New York Times (1923-Current file); Mar 15, 1942; ProQuest Historical Newspapers: The New York Times
pg. 35

Filipino Workers Launch
‘Bomber for Bataan’ Fund

By Telephone to THE NEW YorRK TIMES.

HONOLULU, March 14—A
“Bomber for Bataan” drive has
been started among the more.
than 700 Filipino employes of
Pearl Harbor Navy Yard, it was
announced today by Rear Ad-
miral William R. Furlong, com-
mandant of the yard.

A special defense bond account
has been established where all
Filipino employes will make their
bond purchases to raise funds
equal to the cost of a bomber
for Filipino and American forces
in the Philippines.

“In presenting their plan,” Ad-
miral Furlong said, “the Filipino
representatives said that they
had a great desire to help their
hard-pressed and undaunted
countrymen now fighting in the
Philippines. They wished to give
greater and better aid to their
neople and the Americans who
are fighting there, in addition to
their work in the navy yard.”
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